
 
 
 
 

Dear Pre-Professional Applicant, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Pre-Professional Shadowing program at Wamego Health Center.  
Educational shadowing gives our health care team a wonderful opportunity to further educate students 
in our community while assisting the student in narrowing their field of study in the health care field. 
 
Enclosed is a Pre-Professional application.  Upon completing your application, you will need to attach 
your immunization records showing the following documentation: 

1) Hepatitis B vaccination or proof of immunity  
2) Two (2) MMR vaccinations, or proof of immunity  
3) Two (2) Varicella vaccinations or proof of immunity  
4) Tdap vaccination or proof of immunity.   

 
You will need to also provide documentation of a current (within the last 12 months) TB skin test, and 
documentation of a current (within the current flu season) flu shot.  
 
You will need to submit two (2) letters of referral 1) One referral letter from an adult non-family member 
who has worked with you in a supervisory capacity or school counselor/ advisor/ teacher/ professor that 
has known you for at least one year 2) One referral letter from an adult non-family member who has 
known you for at least two years. Please have all of this documentation in order before you submit your 
application. 
 
After submitting the proper documentation, the volunteer department will review your paperwork and 
contact you when you have been cleared to shadow in the facility.  The department that you are 
seeking will also be contacted for placement.  You will then be scheduled to meet with the volunteer 
coordinator to review expectations and confidentiality. 
 
We appreciate your interest in the Pre-Professional program at Wamego Health Center.  As a mission 
driven organization we strive to promote health by providing, quality, compassionate health care 
services.  If you have any questions about the application process, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Andrea Umscheid 
Quality Analyst 
Volunteer Services 
 
Wamego Hospital Association 
DBA Wamego Health Center 
711 Genn Drive, Wamego, Kansas 
 
785-458-7327 
andrea.umscheid@ascension.org 


